
 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Major General Richard E. Coleman  
Commander 412th Engineer Command 
Attn: AFRC ENMS CG  
1265 Porters Chapel Road 
Vicksburg, MS 39180-5790 
 
Dear Major General Coleman: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 225th Army Birthday Celebration 
on Thursday, June 14, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

June 19, 2001 
 
 
 
Rev. Dexter Truesdell 
738 Flag Chapel Drive 
Jackson, MS 39209 
 
Dear Rev. Truesdell: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Flag Chapel Baptist Church’s God 
and Country Day on Sunday, July 8, 2001.  Unfortunately 
due to a conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will 
not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 
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June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Michael E. Goff 
Vice President, Registured Forester 
5249 Highway 80 
P.O. Box 820188 
Vicksburg, MS 39102-0188 
 
Dear Mr. Goff: 
 
Thank you for your request to schedule a meeting with 
Governor Musgrove to discuss the possibility of 
nominating you for the 3rd Congressional District’s 
Commissioner position with the Mississippi Wildlife, 
Fishers, and Parks.  Unfortunately Governor Musgrove 
announced the filling of this position yesterday. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to meet with you on this matter.  Again, we 
apologize and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mississippi National Guard 
Major General James H. Lipscomb, III 
Adjutant General 
P.O. Box 5027 
Jackson, MS 39296-5027 
 
Dear Major General Lipscomb: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 184th Transportation 
Brigade/Tennessee Annual Training on Monday, July 9, 
2001.  Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, 
Governor Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Glen Broxson  
USS POLUX Reunion Association President 
4518 Peaden Road 
Pace, MS 32571 
 
Dear Mr. Broxson: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 7th Annual Reunion of USS 
POLLUX (AKS-2 & AKS-4) on Sunday, October 14, 
2001.  Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, 
Governor Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 
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June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Anthony J. Principi  
Secretary of Veterans Affairs 
Vetrans Administration Regional Office 
1600 E Woodrow Wilson Avenue 
Jackson, MS 39216 
 
Dear Mr. Principi: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Ceremony Honoring the Service of 
Hershel W. Gober, Deputy Secretary of Veterans Affairs 
from 1993 until 2001 on Friday, June 22, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend.  

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Gorldring/Woldenberg Institute  
   of Southern Jewish Life  
P.O. Box 16528 
Jackson, MS 39236-6528 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend "Beyond 1492: 500 Years of Sephardic 
Jewish Song and Ledgend" on Sunday, July 22, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Dr. Mabel Murphree 
Appalachian Regional Office  
Mississipi Development Authority 
PO Box 1606 
Tupelo, MS 38802 
 
Dear Dr. Murphree: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 2001 ARC Summer Science Honors 
Graduation Ceremony on Friday, July 20, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Lois B. McMurchy, Executive Director  
Coahoma Community College Skill/Tech Center 
Box 510 Sunbelt Drive 
Clarksdale, MS 38614 
 
Dear Ms. McMurchy: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Meeting of The Bonanza Buying 
Club (BBC) on Tuesday, June 19, 2001.  Unfortunately due 
to a conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not 
be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Jill Jumper 
   Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
New England Governors' Conference, Inc.  
76 Summer Street 
Boston, MA 02110-1126 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 9th Annual Energy Trade and 
Technology Conference Sponsored by the New England-
Canada Business Council on Thursday, November 1, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Reginald P. Barnes  
Office of the Superintendent 
Cleveland School District 
305 Merritt Drive 
Cleveland, MS 38732 
 
Dear Mr. Barnes: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the viewing of Lalee's Kin:  The 
Legacy of Cotton on Saturday, June 16, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Monroe County Chamer of Commerce  
P.O. Box 727 
Aberdeen, MS 39730 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Grand Opening Ceremonies at 
Summit Boats, Inc. on Thursday, June 14, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Commander 
Training Air Wing One 
Attn:  Code 00A 
101 Fuller Road, Suite 250 
Meridian, MS 39309-5403 
 
Dear Commander: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Change of Command and 
Retirement Ceremony for US Navy Captin David L. 
Bernhard on Friday, June 29, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Office of the Bishop 
Diocese of Biloxi 
P.O. Box 6489 
Biloxi, MS 39532-6489 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Episcopal Ordination and 
Installation of The Most Reverend Thomas John Rodi as 
the Second Bishop of Biloxi on Monday, July 2, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion, and he wishes 
Bishop Rodi the very best.  Again, we apologize and thank 
you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Roy Culberson 
Director of Athelitics Jackson State University 
P.O. Box 17810 
Jackson, MS 39217-0510 
 
Dear Mr. Culberson: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend Jackson State University Athletic 
Department’s 1st Annual Fund Raising Gala on Friday, 
August 24, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a conflicting 
commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be able to 
attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Linda Berry  
Girl Scout Leader, Equestrian Troop 672 
 
Dear Ms. Berry: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Lunch Honoring NASA Astronaut 
Dr. Sandra Magnus on Thursday, June 21, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
J. Carter S.   
MPO Coordinator 
1075 Mullins Station Road 
Memphis, TN 38134-7795 
 
Dear M: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend at the MPO Executive Board Meeting 
on Wednesday, June 20, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Participate 2001  
1000 Vermont Avenue, NW, 12 th Floor 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 1st  Convention of Americans for 
the Arts and the National Assembly of State Arts Agencies.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Dr. Mabel Murphree 
Appalachian Regional Office 
Misssissippi Development Authority 
PO Box 1606 
Tupelo, MS 38802 
 
Dear Dr. Murphree: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Kemper County Flex-E-Grant 
Program on Tuesday, June 19, 2001.  Unfortunately due to 
a conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Dr. Mabel Murphree 
Appalachian Regional Office 
Mississippi Development Authority 
P.O. Box 1606 
Tupelo, MS 38802 
 
Dear Dr. Murphree: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the CREST - Mississippi State 
University Regional Youth Entrepreneurship Conference 
on Monday, July 9, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Amanda M. Ready 
P.O. Box 127 
Hernando, MS 38632 
 
Dear Ms. Ready: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to speak at the State 4-H Horse Show on 
Thursday, July 19, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Amanda M Ready 
P.O. Box 127 
Hernando, MS 38632 
 
Dear Ms. Ready: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to speak at the Regional 4H Horse Show on 
Thursday, August 2, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Gorldring/Woldenberg Institute 
  of Southern Jewish Life  
P.O. Box 16528 
Jackson, MS 39236-6528 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend "Tasting Tradition" A Sephardic Seder 
on Monday, July 16, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Concordia Language Villages 
Concordia College 
901 8th. Street South 
Moorhead, MN 56562 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend International Day 2001.  Unfortunately 
due to a conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will 
not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
City of Southaven  
8710 Northwest Drive 
Southaven, MS 38671 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Retirement Reception for Ms. 
Marlene Sprinkle, City Clerk on Friday, June 22, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
MAPDD  
P.O. Box 4935 
Jackson, MS 39293-4935 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the MAPDD Monthly  Reception on 
Wednesday, June 20, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Ms. Patricia A. Dillard  
Imani Wellness Center 
205 Park Avenue 
Indianola, MS 38751 
 
Dear Ms. Dillard: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the 1st. Meeting of Sunflower County 
Coalition on Under or Non Insured Adults in Sunflower 
County and Beyond on Tuesday, June 19, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 
 

 
 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Larry Goings 
S.W.M.C.A.C., P.O. Box 992 
McComb, MS 39649-0992 
 
Dear Mr. Goings: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Southwest MS Child Advocacy 
Center:  1st Annual Golf Tournament Fund Raiser on 
Saturday, August 25, 2001.  Unfortunately due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ: tc 

 



 
 

 
 

 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. David Litchlighter  
Mississippi Deptment of Information Technology Services 
301 North Lamar Street, Suite 508 
Jackson, MS 39201-1495 
 
Dear Mr. Litchlighter: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to participate at the E-Government Service 
Over-site Committee  {BOYD} on Tuesday, June 26, 2001.  
Unfortunately due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Again, we apologize 
and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
June 19, 2001 

 
 
 
Adams and Reese LLP 
P.O. Box 24297 
Jackson, MS  39225-4297 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Reception Honoring Charles P. 
Adams, Jr. on Thursday, June 21, 2001.  Unfortunately, due 
to a conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not 
be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion, but he sends 
his best wishes for Mr. Adams’ continued success. Again, 
we apologize and thank you for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 



  
 

 
 
 
 
June 21, 2001 

 
 
 
Mr. Jimmy H. Bridgeman 
Acting Regional Administrator 
US General Services Administration 
401 West Peachtree Street, Suite 2400 (4PB) 
Atlanta, Georgia  30308 
 
Dear Mr. Bridgeman: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Transfer of Deed Ceremony in 
Clarksdale, Mississippi on Wednesday, June 20, 2001.  
Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he did not have the opportunity 
to share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes 
for a successful event.  Again, we apologize and thank you 
for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
 

JJ: tc 
 

 


